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Council Memorandum 

 

Date: October 6, 2020 

To: Committee of the Whole  

From: Councillor Veale  

Re: The Implementation of Automated Speed Enforcement Cameras 

 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Veale, regarding the Implementation of 

Automated Speed Enforcement Cameras, be received;  

That staff be directed to review the logistics, cost and procedures associated with the 

implementation of automated speed enforcement camera’s in City of Kawartha Lakes 

school zones and safety community zones; 

That staff report back with their findings by Q2 2021; and   

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next Regular 

Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

Council as well as the OPP and Kawartha Lakes Police Service, consistently receive 

concerns from residents across the City of Kawartha Lakes regarding excessive 

speeding.  

In the past, council used many different strategies to combat this issue including the 

implementation of speed bumps, rumble strips, road painting etc, however, the issue 

persists.   

Automated speed enforcement cameras will correct this without stretching police 

resources too thin. Anyone speeding in these areas will receive a fine each and every 

time with or without police presence. 


